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Mr. Harold Price
Director of Regulation
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Price:

We would like to have copies of all information in
the public document room regarding the activity
relating to environmental monitoring of the Oyster
Creek, N. J. nuclear plant, including verification
of their release rates since the initial start up
in 1969.
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincere 4,

|4h'

ohn K. Mustard
xecutive Director
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Delaware Valley Committee for Protection of the Environment
John M. Mustard, Executive Director, 305 H&h Street, Moorestown, N.J. 08057
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